
Energy Efficiency Program Update 

Dear Valued Client, 

We are pleased to provide you with the latest updates on our Energy Efficiency Program 

designed specifically for our commercial clients. 

Program Highlights 

• Increased Rebates: Effective January 1, 2024, we will be offering higher rebates for 

energy-efficient upgrades. 

• New Webinars: Join our upcoming webinars to learn about innovative technologies and 

practices. 

• Success Stories: Check out our website for case studies from businesses that have 

successfully reduced their energy consumption. 

Action Required 

If you haven't already, we encourage you to evaluate your current energy usage and consider 

taking advantage of our free energy audits. Please contact us to schedule an appointment. 

Next Steps 

Stay tuned for our upcoming newsletters where we will share more tips and resources to support 

your energy efficiency goals. 

Thank you for your commitment to energy sustainability. 

Sincerely, 

Your Energy Efficiency Program Team 


